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August 13,2014

To: Presumpscot Community School Families

””‘“ v
From: Emmanuel Caulk, Superintendent Z ,M
Re: Provision 2 Free Lunch is discontinued for 2015

Portland Public Schools will not be offering Free Lunch to all students at Presumpscot
School during the upcoming school year (2014-15) due to negative funding implications for
state Essential Programs and Services allocations.

Universal Breakfast will remain in place — all students may receive breakfast at no charge for
the year!

Students who qualify for free or reduced price meals will not be affected, but any student
that does not qualify will need to pre-pay for lunches at $2.55 per day. All families must
complete the annual Free and Reduced Meal Benefit Application and return it by September
26, 2014. Families that receive a letter from Food Services that notifies them of their free
meal status do not need to complete the form.

Thank you for your understanding. It is our hope to work with the Maine Legislature to
bring Universal Breakfast and Lunch back in 2016!



